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Year 1 
 

Miss Souter, Mrs Hamilton and  

Mrs Gardner 
 

January - February 2024! 
 

Our PE days on a Tuesday. 

 

Children will need to come in PE kit. 

 Please make sure your child has suitable school kit: 

A reminder of Standens Barn PE uniform: 

• Black shorts, leggings or tracksuit bottoms. 

• Plain white or school logo t-shirt. 

• Warm jumper or fleece for cold weather.  

• Appropriate trainers.  

 

We are due to be outside for all of our PE lessons so please 

dress accordingly. 

 

Please also ensure earrings are removed on PE day. 

 

Homework: 

 

Please can we ask that you collect recycling over Christmas so 

that we can make pirate boats on our return to school. Any clean 

recycling i.e. boxes, tubes, plastic bottles etc can be bought in 

on Monday 8th January.  

 

Reading needs to be recorded with smiley faces on their reading 

sheets inside their phonic folders everyday.  

 

Once your child is ready for Spellings they are set each Monday and 

tested the following Monday. 

 

Maths - Please download and use the Whiterose 1 minute maths 

(Addition magic mix to 10 then 20).  

 

Any communications to class teachers can be made using our new 

email 

Year1@sbps.inmat.org.uk  

Thank you for your help and support this term.  

 

                    

 

Welcome back, we hope everyone has had a wonderful 

Christmas break! We can not wait to hear all about it! 

 

Our new unit of work is called ‘Ship’s A’hoy!!’. 

 

We will be learning about pirates. This links to a range 

of different areas of the curriculum, our main focus 

this term is Design Technology, History and Science.  

 

We would like to welcome you into school for our 

Year 1 Extravaganza & to share your child’s 

learning from this term on Thursday 15th 

February from 2:15-3:15. The child will present 

some of their work in the hall and then you can 

come back to the classroom for a book look too.  
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